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Comments: We lived for several years on property with a natural river running through the property located
adjacent to the Carson National Forest in Northern New Mexico that allowed permitted grazing. The damage the
cattle did the the forest and the river frontage was horrific.

There should be NO livestock grazing on any federal forest or wilderness areas. The fees are so unrealistic in
their low charge that the ranchers us the tax payers resources without ever having to repay anything for the
damage they incur.

Basically, the Forest Service does nothing to address this constant issue.



